
Past Commander Association Report  
 
To:  Mary Kirkwood, DCO 
 Dean McFarren, DCOS 
 District Board and Staff 
 
From: Rod Collins, PCA-P 
 
Date: Jan 16, 2020 
 
2019 PCA Staff: 
President – Rod Collins 
Vice President – COMO Angelo Perata 
FN – Michael Thompson 
PCA Fair Coordinator – Michelle Thompson 
Memorial Coordinator – Judy Esteban 
 
PCA Staff Change:
Marilyn McBain has decided to step down as the PCA Secretary/Treasurer (FN). Many Thanks to 
Marilyn for doing an excellent job in this position for the many years that she has. Michael 
Thompson has taken over this position from Marilyn. Michael, Thanks for stepping up.    

PCA Fair: 
• Close to 120 members have signed up for this weekend’s PCA Fair.    

Memorial Update:   
• Corrections of names on memorial that had spelling issues were corrected in November.
• Investigating options for ongoing support of memorial maintenance.

• Division Commanders, PLEASE, when you hear of a member who has crossed over the bar, 
contact their flotilla commander and verify it, then inform DIRAUX 
(d11auxnorthern@uscg.mil) so that the member’s status can be updated. Let your flotilla 
commanders know that they need to inform you ASAP when a member crosses over the bar 
so we can assure our members are recognized during the memorial services and added to 
the Memorial in a timely manner. 
 
Members who have crossed over the Bar and have not been recognized since our last District 
meeting:

David L. Nelson
Flotilla 07-02

Ralph B. Neal
Flotilla 06-04 

Danny B. Warner
Flotilla 03-03
 
Join the PCA! 
All Division Commanders who have served six (6) months or more are eligible and encouraged to 
join the PCA. Membership dues are $3.00 per year or $30.00 for a lifetime membership. To join, 

mailto:d11auxnorthern@uscg.mil


please send your check to Michael Thompson, 763 W 3150 S, Syracuse, UT 84075. Make check 
out to USCG Aux PCA with the word PCA dues in the memo area. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted. 


